
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE          May 15, 2020 
 

OVR resumes normal office hours 
 
The Office of Vocational Rehabilitation would like to inform the public that the program’s office 

hours have resumed back to Monday - Friday from 7:30 am to 4:30 pm.   

 

Modified VR services during the COVID-19 pandemic continue to be in effect. Individuals 

needing to apply for OVR services are still encouraged to reach out to OVR via phone at (670) 

322-6537 / 6538. A staff member will provide further information on our modified processes.    

 

If you have access to the internet and would like more information, please visit www.ovrgov.net  

to view OVR requirements. If you do not have access to the internet, please inform our offices and 

an Information/ Referral/Orientation packet will be mailed to you.  

 

 
# # # 

 


